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Date: January 2, 2019 

Subject: Tri-Cities Healthier Communities Partnership Meeting Room Support 

 

The Tri-Cities Healthier Communities Partnership (TCHCP) is an initiative of key stakeholders 

within the Tri-Cities community, with local municipalities, community organizations, and the 

Fraser Health Authority partnering to facilitate cross-sector action to promote health and 

wellbeing in each community.  

 

The TCHCP is co-chaired by the Fraser Health Medical Health Officer and one local elected 

representative, with meetings held up to six times per calendar year at the discretion of the 

Chairs. The local elected representative Co-Chair rotates annually between the City of Port 

Coquitlam, the City of Coquitlam, and the City of Port Moody. 

 

At the December 10, 2019 Regular Council meeting I was appointed Council Representative on 

the TCHCP. For 2020, the Tri-Cities Healthier Communities Partnership does not have a space 

to hold their meetings. Therefore I am seeking Council’s support, that the City of Port Moody 

provide a meeting space to the Tri-Cities Healthier Communities Partnership for 2020.  It is 

proposed that the meetings will be held in the Brovold Room or an alternate suitable meeting 

location; a draft schedule for 2020 meetings is included as Attachment 1 for Council’s 

information. 

 

The recommended resolution is: 

 

THAT the City of Port Moody provide a meeting space for the Tri-Cities Healthier 

Communities Partnership meetings for 2020 as recommended in the memo dated 

January 2, 2020 from Councillor Amy Lubik regarding Tri-Cities Healthier 

Communities Partnership Support 

Attachment(s) 

1. Tri-Cities Healthier Communities Partnership – 2020 Meeting Schedule. 

 


